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October 22, 2021 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 20-112 – Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 

Permanent Rate Proceeding 
Confirmation of Web Page Posting  
 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 

Pursuant to the N.H. Code Admin. R. 203.02 and 203.12(d), attached please find an 
original and six copies of Abenaki Water Company, Inc.’s affidavit concerning proof that it 
posted the Commission’s order on its web site.  
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               

      Marcia A. Brown 

       
 
cc: Docket-Related Service List for DW 20-112 
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STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

Docket DW 20-112 
 

Abenaki Water Company, Inc. 
Permanent Rate Proceeding 

 
AFFIDAVIT OF PUBLICATION 

 

I, Marcia A. Brown, counsel for Abenaki Water Company, Inc., certify that the supplemental 
order of notice issued by the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission on October 13, 2021, 
has been published and otherwise displayed on the Company’s web page as of October 13, 2021. 
That screen capture, attached as Exhibit A, documents on its face that the supplemental order of 
notice in Docket DW 20-112 was viewable on the Company’s web site 
(www.abenakiwatercompany.com) on October 13, 2021, at 4:55 PM in compliance with the 
Commission’s directive that the order be published within two business days of the date of the 
supplemental order of notice. 

The attached Exhibit A is a true and accurate copy of the notice posted and viewable on the 
Company’s website in accordance with Puc 203.12(d). 
 
Signed as of this 22th day of October, 2021. 
 

      By  
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Display a menu 

Iii abenakiwatercompany.com 

Welcome to Abenaki Water Company 
We are happy to have you look around our new website 
and look forward to hearing any comments or su estions 
that can make our service better. 

Abenaki Water Company Offers a Full Spectrum of Services 

Click here to review the Supplemental Order of Notice relative to Aquarion Water Company's acquisition of the 
Abenaki Water Company. 

Click here for the Order of Notice outlining Aquarion Water Company's acquisition of Abenaki 
Water Company. 

Click here for the Supplemental Order Notice regarding the Request for Change in Rates 

Click here for the Order of Notice approving the White Rock Financing Docket 

Click here for the White Rock Infrastructure Improvements Project Public Notice 

Click here for the White Rock Arsenic Treatment Extension Notice 

COVID-19 
Our primary goal during this time is to provide a safe and adequate water supply to each our customers. We're taking the necessary 

measures to ensure we can maintain service in the event of an emergency. The present situation has no effect on our water 
supplies and water quality. We'll continue to update you as necessary and needed in the event of any forthcoming changes 


